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April 15, 2021 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We are issuing this letter to inform you that due to low sales volume, effective 

October 1, 2021, Hillrom will discontinue the sale and manufacture of the Qtel 

v5.0.1 as well as the S2 transmitter. 

Hillrom will continue to provide depot repair, technical services including phone 

support and parts support activities on the product addressed in this notification, 

for up to 5 years or until parts are no longer available. 

A selection of the impacted part numbers is below 

Part number Description 

11089-009-60 SOFTWARE Q-TEL v5.0.1 WORKSTATION 

11089-009-61 SOFTWARE Q-TEL v5.0.1 WORKSTATION 64BIT 

11089-009-70 SOFTWARE Q-TEL v5.0.1 Q-PROGRESS 

76210-001-50 S2 TRANSMITTER 5 WIRE ECG AND SPO2 

 

We thank you for your business, partnership and loyalty, and we look forward to 

continuing to serve your needs with other Hillrom™ products.  Please contact our 

customer service department or your Hillrom representative with questions 

regarding this notice. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
 

 

Lillian V. O’Neill 

Product Specialist, Global Marketing  

Diagnostic Cardiology  

Hillrom 
 


